
 

 

 

ABOUT CHAMBER MUSIC METROWEST 

Chamber Music MetroWest is an organization that seeks to bring chamber music to life for the Metrowest Boston 
community by providing accessible and affordable high-caliber concerts and educational programs. This mission is 
founded on the belief that music has a remarkable power to bring positive change to a community by educating, 
entertaining, uplifting and inspiring. 

Chamber Music MetroWest began in 2012 with an Inaugural concert in Marlborough, followed soon after (in early 2013) 
by a clinic at Marlborough High School, a concert at Marlborough Senior Center and our first children’s concert. Since 
that time, we have performed yearly concerts at Marlborough Senior Center and twice yearly children’s concerts at 
David French Music Company in Westborough. Both the Senior Center concerts and the children’s concerts are 
presented free of charge so that financial concerns do not impact attendance. 

SUPPORT CHAMBER MUSIC METROWEST 

CMMW activities have been funded so far through grants, sponsorships from local businesses and donations from the 
musicians. For our children’s concerts, we’ve been fortunate to receive 3 grants from the Westborough Cultural Council 
and 1 grant from the Northborough Cultural Council. These types of funding, however, cannot be taken for granted, and 
so we are working to make our programming activities more sustainable. This is where we need your help. 

Our expenses fall into the following categories: musician compensation for rehearsals and performance, sheet music 
purchase, marketing of our concerts, program printing, equipment rental for concerts and supplies. 

Our work depends upon outside financial help to fund our work in the MetroWest community. Please consider helping 
us make our efforts sustainable so that we can continue our current projects and eventually expand our activities so that 
we can reach more people. 

You can donate by credit card online at the link below: 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your generous support! 

Chamber Music MetroWest is a sponsored project of Fractured Atlas, a non-profit arts service organization. 
Contributions for the charitable purposes of Chamber Music MetroWest must be made payable to “Fractured Atlas” and 
are tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law. 

NEXT CONCERT 

On Sunday May 22, 2016 at 3:00 PM, the Cochran Wrenn Duo will be performing a benefit concert to raise funds for 
Chamber Music MetroWest’s November 2016 Children’s Concert. Please come, and tell your friends about it. It will be a 
nice afternoon of great music for flute and guitar . . . and the proceeds will go towards Chamber Music MetroWest 
children’s concerts. Additional information about this event is available at www.chambermusicmetrowest.com 

DONATE NOW 

http://www.chambermusicmetrowest.com
https://www.fracturedatlas.org/site/fiscal/profile?id=14163
https://www.fracturedatlas.org/site/fiscal/profile?id=14163
https://www.fracturedatlas.org/site/fiscal/profile?id=14163

